[image: Y:\Office\Logos - 2019 from Webdam\PNG\ArchdioceseNY Family Life logotype – CMYK_horizontal light bg.png]
Update on 2020 Marriage Prep Booklets (English and Spanish)

Typically, the annual Marriage Prep booklets are printed and sent to each parish during November or December.  However, this year we are scheduling the 2020 booklets to arrive at your parish in early February 2020 so that we can incorporate the new website URLs that will be included in the booklets.  

You can continue using and giving out the 2019 booklets because the URLs listed in these booklets will be redirected to the new Archdiocesan website URLs.  Once the new Archdiocesan website launches (scheduled for mid-January) we will finalize the booklets and schedule delivery to your parish.

If your couples follow the steps and instructions in the 2019 booklets, they will still be able to access the Marriage Prep Registration as well as the 2020 Pre-Cana dates and locations.

If you have any questions in meantime, please contact Suzanne Hammill, Assistant Director of Family Life, at Suzanne.hammill@archny.org, or 646-794-3183.
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